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Upcoming program and workshop 

AUGUST 

Guest Speaker/Teacher: Raylene Salazar 

tǊƻƎǊŀƳΥ ά[Ŝǎǎ ¢Ƙŀƴ ¢ǊŀŘƛǘƛƻƴŀƭέ ς Tuesday, August 13, 2013, 7:00 p.m. 

²ƻǊƪǎƘƻǇΥ ά[Ŝǎǎ ¢Ƙŀƴ ¢ǊŀŘƛǘƛƻƴŀƭέ ς Wednesday, August 14, 2013, 9:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m. 

¢ƘŜ ά[Ŝǎǎ ¢Ƙŀƴ ¢ǊŀŘƛǘƛƻƴŀƭέ ǇŀǘǘŜǊƴ ŀƴŘ ǘŜŎƘƴƛǉǳŜ ǿŀǎ ŘŜǎƛƎƴŜŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŜŀǊƭȅ мфулΩǎ ōȅ /ƘŀǊƭŜƴŜΣ ƻǊ 

ά/ƘŀǊƭƛŜΣέ ǘƘŜ ŦƻǳƴŘŜǊ ƻŦ vǳƛƭǘŜǊǎ IŀǾŜƴΦ !ǘ ƻǳǊ !ǳƎǳǎǘ DǳƛƭŘ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎΣ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ŘŜƭƛƎƘǘŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ /ƘŀǊƭƛŜΩǎ 

daughter, Raylene Salazar, will be visiting us. She will be telling us about Quilters Haven and about 

ά[Ŝǎǎ ¢Ƙŀƴ ¢ǊŀŘƛǘƛƻƴŀƭ ǉǳƛƭǘǎΣέ ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭ ŀǎ ōǊƛƴƎƛƴƎ all sorts of wonderful quilting notions for us to fondle, 

ŀŘƳƛǊŜΣ ŀƴŘ ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜΗ ¸ƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ŜȄǇŜŎǘ ǘƻ ŦƛƴŘ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ƎŀŘƎŜǘǎ ȅƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ŀ ά[Ŝǎǎ ¢Ƙŀƴ 

¢ǊŀŘƛǘƛƻƴŀƭ vǳƛƭǘΣέ ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭ ŀǎ Ƴŀƴȅ ƳƻǊŜ ƘŀƴŘȅΣ ŘŀƴŘȅ ǎŜǿƛƴƎ ǎǳǇǇƭƛŜǎ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǎŜǿƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ 

quiltƛƴƎ ǇƭŜŀǎǳǊŜΦ IƛƴǘΥ ȅƻǳ Ƴŀȅ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ōǊƛƴƎ ǎƻƳŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŀǘ ƳŀŘ ƳƻƴŜȅ ȅƻǳΩǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǘǳŎƪƛƴƎ ŀǿŀȅΦ 

hƴ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ wŀȅƭŜƴŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǘŜŀŎƘƛƴƎ ƘŜǊ ƳƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ ǘŜŎƘƴƛǉǳŜ ŦƻǊ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ŀ ά[Ŝǎǎ ¢Ƙŀƴ ¢ǊŀŘƛǘƛƻƴŀƭέ 

quilt. We will learn the basic technique as we construct a set of ŦƻǳǊ άōƭƻŎƪǎΣέ ŀƴŘ wŀȅƭŜƴŜ ǿƛƭƭ ŜȄǇƭŀƛƴ 

how this can be expanded upon to create larger quilts, table runners, and other projects, including 3-

ŘƛƳŜƴǎƛƻƴŀƭ ŦƭƻǿŜǊǎΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ƴƻǘŜ ǘƘŀǘ wŀȅƭŜƴŜΩǎ ǿƻǊƪǎƘƻǇ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŦǊƻƳ фΥлл ŀΦƳΦ ǳƴǘƛƭ нΥлл ǇΦƳΦ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ 

Orange Quilt Bee. Our Guild has reserved the classroom until 4:00 p.m., however, so you can keep on 

sewing with your fellow workshop participants, to get more of your project finished that day.  

Come on out and join us! 

 

Betsy Weisman 

1st Vice President, Programs 

 

 



 

Camp Watch-A-Patcher 2013 

is just a sweet memory now 

 

 Can you believe that Camp Watch-A-Patcher ƛǎ ŘƻƴŜ ŀƴŘ ƻǾŜǊΚΚΚ  ΧLŦ ȅƻǳΩǊŜ ƭƛƪŜ ƳŜΣ ƛǘΩǎ ƪƛƴŘ ƻŦ ƘŀǊŘ 

ǘƻ ōŜƭƛŜǾŜ ǘƘŀǘ ƛǘΩǎ ŀƭǊŜŀŘȅ ŎƻƳŜ ŀƴŘ ƎƻƴŜΣ ȅŜǘ L ƘŀǾŜ ǘƻ ŀŘƳƛǘ ǘƘŀǘ L ŀƳ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ƻƴ ǎƻƳŜ 

of my own quilt stuff now. 

            All in all, I think Camp Watch-A-Patcher was a success. The bulk of the attendees seemed to be having 

a lot of fun during the week. I received numerous compliments during the week as to how much fun 

everyone was having from both students and teachers alike.  

           L ŎŀƴΩǘ ǘƘŀƴƪ {ŀƴŘȅ aƛƭƻΣ our Registrar, and Lisa Scaglione, her assistant for the week, enough for 

handling the bulk of the issues that occurred on a daily basis at Camp.  Beth Ferguson, our CWAP treasurer 

did an excellent job of handling our finances too. And my committee chairs were the best ever!!!! Please take 

the time to say thanks to these gals as they also made camp happen.  

Our CWAP wrap-up meeting will be held at the church on Tuesday August 27th at 7:00pm. Please have your 

committee reports ready to present so that we can make recommendations for next time and compile our 

CWAP 2013 notebook. 

¢Ƙŀƴƪǎ ŀƎŀƛƴ ǘƻ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ǿƘƻ ƘŜƭǇŜŘ ƳŜ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘƛǎ Ǉŀǎǘ ǘǿƻ ȅŜŀǊǎΦ Lǘ ǿƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ /²!t нлмо 

without you! 

Are you interested in being the next Camp Director????  Please let the OCQG Board know ASAP! 

Respectfully yours, 

Pam Gayle 
Director OCQG CWAP 2013 
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Carolynõs Column 

This is the August Newsletter!  How did it get to be August so quickly?  It seems that it was just 
February and I was agreeing to take the position of OCQG President.  Initially I was reluctant 
because of all the work that I knew this position requires, especially since I work full time outside 
of my quilting room but I have survived.  The most difficult part of this position has been filling 
board positions and the most fun has been getting to know so many wonderful quilters.   

 

tŀƳ DŀȅƭŜ ¸h¦ !w9 !b !a!½LbD ²ha!bΗ  L ǘƘƛƴƪ ǿŜ ŀƭƭ ŀƎǊŜŜ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜǊŜ ƛǎƴΩǘ ƳǳŎƘ ƳƻǊŜ ǘƘŀǘ L 
can add to that.  Pam thanks to you we all had a wonderful week at camp! 

Camp was a blast!  !ǎ ŀ ŦƛǊǎǘ ǘƛƳŜ ŎŀƳǇŜǊ L ǿŀǎƴΩǘ ǎǳǊŜ ǿƘŀǘ ǘƻ ŜȄǇŜŎǘΦ  Lƴ нлмл L ǘƻƻƪ ƻƴŜ Ŏƭŀǎǎ 
and attended 2 evening events so I had a vague idea of the fun everyone else was having but my 
expectations were exceeded.  My 7 roommates were wonderful and although they werŜƴΩǘ ŀǎ 
quirky as my Freshman year roomie there were many similarities.  Sue was an art major and our 
dorm room at Chapman was an art major so our room was always strewn with supplies and had a 
vague smell of oil paints.  Sue was also a night owl and we stayed up way too late many many 
nights.  My quad at Balboa had a bulletin board that we filled with our projects and each room 
had rolling supply carts.  L ƭƻǾŜŘ ǘƘŜ ǘŀƭƪǎ ǳƴǘƛƭ м ƻǊ н ŀƳ ōǳǘ ŦƻǊ ǎƻƳŜ ǊŜŀǎƻƴ ǿŀǎƴΩǘ ǉǳƛǘŜ ŀǎ 
energetic the next morning as I was when I was 18.  The laughter that echoed off the walls and 
friendships that were developed over the week are the memories that I brought home (along with 
3 UFOs).  Now comes the difficult part recruiting a CAMP DIRECTOR for 2015. 

 

Next up on the ŀƎŜƴŘŀΧΦv¦L[¢ {Ih²Η  Yŀǘ .ŜƴƴŜ ŀƴŘ /ƛƴŘȅ 5ŀǾƛǎ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǎǘŀǊǘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ Ǉƭŀƴǎ 
for the April Quilt Show.  Get involved the plans are firm for the site, hours, cost and theme but 
there is so much work to still do.   The next quilt show meeting is Tuesday August 20th (and they 
bring treats).  Join us! 

 
Carolyn Erratt 
OCQG President 2013-2014 

 



  MARK YOUR CALENDAR FOR THESE UPCOMING WORKSHOPS 

Check the website (www.orangecountyquiltersguild.com ) for the latest information on upcoming 

Programs & Workshops.  Betsy Weisman has finished booking for workshops well into 2014 the 

website will be updated soon so that you can put the workshops on your calendar.  The sign-up form 

for Workshops is available on the website or guild meetings.  Come join us for some fun!  

Workshop prices are  $35 member/$50 non-member.  Here are the upcoming scheduled 

workshops. All workshops are at the Orange Quilt Bee located at 628 E Katella Ave in Orange, 

phone 714-639-3245.  Supply lists are posted on our website as they become available. 

Wednesday ,August 14 th  Raylene 

Salazar 

Less Than 

Traditional  

http://www.quiltershaven.net/  

Wednesday September 11  Cathy Hoover Super Great 

Nursery Quilt 

http://www.cathiehooverstudios.com/ 

Wednesday, October 9th  PHILANTHROPY 

SEWING DAY 

  

Wednesday , November 13th  Nancy Lee Chong 2 Fabric 

Appliqué 

Quilts 

http://quiltchong.com/about%20nancy.

html 

 

Help is still needed for the following BOARD positions 

Parliamentarian and Publicity 

UFO Challenge  

                                              We now have many brave quilters whose ¦ChΩǎ are becoming quilts!  Finished 

means quilted, bound and labeled.  For each quilt turned in you will receive a letter button to sew onto your 

orange ribbon.  If you finish all four projects you will spell D-O-N-E!!!  The final quilt is due in September!  

Questions???  Call Pat Adair 714-536-1088 

http://www.orangecountyquiltersguild.com/
http://maps.google.com/maps?f=q&source=s_q&hl=en&geocode=&q=628+E+Katella,+orange&aq=&sll=37.0625,-95.677068&sspn=30.323858,86.572266&ie=UTF8&hq=&hnear=628+E+Katella+Ave,+Orange,+California+92867&z=16
tel:714-536-1088
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                 Gallavantinô 2013-2014 

¶ ! bƻǘŜΥ  ¢Ƙƛǎ ǎŜŎǘƛƻƴ Ƙŀǎ ǇǊŜǾƛƻǳǎƭȅ ŎƻƳŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ {ƻǳǘƘŜǊƴ /ŀƭƛŦƻǊƴƛŀ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ ƻŦ vǳƛƭǘ DǳƛƭŘǎΩ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ 9ǾŜƴǘ 
Calendar:  http://www.sccqg.org/events/  .  They have recently changed the formatting so the above list does 
not contain all of the details.  Please see the SCCQG website for more information.   

*the first WEEK OF AUGUST is the International Quilt Festival in Long Beach.  What a great 
opportunity to take classes, visit vendors and admire the beautiful quilts on display. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
  

Please remember to drop by the QUILTS FOR VETS table and see what you can do to 

help us honor our Men and Women in the Armed Forces.  See Tina Lockwood and 

Otto for information. 

Pam Gayle will be taking over the QUILTS FOR KIDS beginning in September.  Pam 

will be happy to give you fabric and kits to sew small quilts to donate to children in 

need. 

 

Philanthrop y! 
phi·lan·thro·py    [ fi -lan-thr uh-pee]   noun, plural phi·lan·thro·pies.  

1. altruistic concern for human welfare and advancement, usually manifested by donations of money, property, or 

work to needy persons, by endowment of institutions of learning and hospitals, and by generosity to other socially 

useful purposes.  2. the activity of donating to such persons or purposes in this way. 

Please drop by and talk to the QUILTS FOR KIDS and QUILTS FOR VETS tables and see how you can get involved.   

 

http://www.sccqg.org/events/


 

  

SEW & TELL 

We all love to SHARE our finished quilts please remember to bring in your 
finished projects and let us see them. Carol Munn is our Show and Tell 

chairperson and is eager to hang them up.  Drop by her table and give her 
your latest project .  I love seeing the meeting room draped in quilts  

 

Camp Challenge quilts  

Some challenge quilts decided to stay at camp and Carolyn had to coax them 

into her car to leave.  If your challenge quilt was one of the ones that wouldnõt 

leave Carolyn will be bringing them to the guild meeting  to be picked up.  
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Bloc   

July Attendance 

OOPS I FORGOT TO GET 

THE NUMBERS I WILL 

ANNOUNCE THE 

ATTENDANCE IN AUGUST! 

We have wonderful sponsors who donate DOOR PRIZES for the GUILD to give 

out each month.  Please support LOCAL QUILT SHOPS by shopping LOCALLY. 

I -J -K-L 

This is a CROSSOVER MAZE- What is a  Crossover Maze- the paths go under and over the other paths 

in the maze. Have Fun ;)  

 

Can you solve this?  I have 

solved this and will have a 

prize drawing for those 

who finish it.  Bring the 

completed maze to the 

guild meeting. 
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A word from our Sponsors 

--------------------------------- 
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A special thanks to 
the Orange Quilt 
Bee for providing 

space for our 
workshops! 

 

Advertising opportunities available now in the OCQG newsletter & Yearbook!  Advertise in both and save 

$$$!  For more information and rates, contact OCQG 
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O R A N G E   C O U N T Y 

Q U I  L T E R S   G U I  L D 

PO Box 3108  

Orange, CA  92857  
 

 

www.OrangeCountyQuiltersGuild.com 

REMEMBER TO BRING TO GUILD: 

V A Friend 

V Name Tag 

V Show & Tell 

V Puzzle of the month 

V Goodie to Share if your last name 

begins with I, J, K, or L  
V Finished UFO Challenge  

V Enthusiasm for the meeting! 

Dates to Remember 
August 6ð Board Meeting 7 
p.m. at Anaheim First Christian 
Church 

August 13ð General Meeting at 
Anaheim First Christian Church, 
520 W. South Street, Anaheim, 
CA (corner of Harbor &South St.) 
at the following times: 

6:00 pm ïPre-Meeting 
Activities 

7:00 pm ï General Meeting 
starts. 

 


